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Strasbourg, 3 April 2023 
 

 
Dear Ambassador Galli, 
 
I would like to send you the opinion on the amendments to the Croatian legislation on 
associations and foundations issued by our Expert Council on NGO law: 
 
OPINION ON THE COMPATIBILITY OF AMENDMENTS TO THE CROATIA LAW ON 
ASSOCIATIONS AND THE LAW ON FOUNDATIONS WITH EUROPEAN STANDARDS 
 
You will find it a quite substantial analysis with many concerns raised. In expressing our 
concerns, we hope that this will give rise to a debate how best to address them and ensure 
conformity with European standards. 
 
I shall be grateful if you would kindly forward this study to the attention of any relevant 
authorities in Croatia. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Gerhard ERMISCHER 
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